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I am writing to urge the legislature to support SB 1508 (HB 4002) which will provide the
critical funding necessary to ensure the implementation of a strong statewide cleaner air
program.  

I am also writing to urge the legislature to oppose SB 1541 which further weakens DEQ by
stripping them of the authority and rules to implement important and critical health based
standards and guidelines.  

Clean air is a most critical health issue for our state, particularly our children.

Thanks for your consideration.

Angela Dicianno, 97202

-- 
Angela Dicianno
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